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Dear parents and carers, 
Thank you for supporting Anti-bullying week & Odd Socks Day  The children have learned how 
to identify different types of bullying  and how to keep safe. They have named their trusted 
adults and learned about this year’s theme - Choose Respect .  
Warm wishes,  
Meg, Headteacher  

 Showing RESPECT is a powerful barrier to bullying  
behaviour. Respect is one of the foundations of our 
behaviour policy and one of the three school rules. 
This week children talked about what it means to 

show respect to others. They wrote down their ideas 
and linked them together to show the strength of  

respectful actions. 



Dates for your Diary 
Thursday 12th December Christmas Jumper Day  & school Christmas lunch 
Friday 13th December EYFS/KS1 9.15 –9.45 Nursery Christmas songs  
Monday 16th December 9.30-10.15 am Nativity Reception Hawthorn, Y1  
Bramble, Y2 Ash  2.15-3.00 pm Christmas concert Y3 Peach, Y4 Plum,  
Y5 Cypress, Y6 Lime 
Tuesday 17th December 9.30-10.15 am Nativity Reception Apple, Y1 Briar,  
Y2 Honeysuckle 
 2.15-3.00 pm Christmas concert Y3 Mulberry, Y4 Rosewood, Y5 Willow, Y6 Tamarisk 
Wednesday 18th December 9.30-10.15 am Nativity Reception Elm, Y1 Cherry, Y2 Hazel 
 2.15-3.00 pm Christmas concert Y3 Plane, Y4 Oak, Y5 Rowan, Y6 Olive 

End of term—Friday 20th December KS2 finish at 1.00, EYFS KS1 finish at 1.30 
INSET—school closed Monday 6th January,  children return to school Tuesday 7th January 

Reception Places—How to apply for September 2025 
If your child was born between 1st September 2020  and 31st August 2021 you can apply for 
a place in Kingsgate Reception. Please apply online through Camden admissions https://
www.camden.gov.uk/primary-admissions or Brent if you live there. 
Ask Homa if you need help with the application. The closing date is 15th January 2025. This 
year we had a waiting list  so please complete an application. 

Mini Health Champions 2024-25 
We are very proud of our new Mini Health Champions. They will be working on projects to 

promote good health and well-being this year.  

Interschool Dodgeball Match 
The children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 were very 
excited to take part in an interschool  
dodgeball match. They performed brilliantly 
and showed fantastic teamwork and  
resilience. They are looking forward to the  
re-match. Well done! 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/primary-admissions
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